
12/2/24 Garwin City Council Minutes 
Called to order at 6pm. 
Present: Deam, Zoffka, Brave Heart, McCubbin, Raymond; Absent-Simcox 
Others present: R. Collins, R. Daniel, S. Parks 
Zoffka motioned, Brave Heart seconded the approval of Nov bills and minutes. Approved with all ayes. 
Mayor Deam reported our City Maintenance employee is on medical leave for a couple of weeks. If snow 
removal is needed, DeSchamp’s will be notified. 
Under old business, Shannon Zoffka was approved to be a new Library Board member. Brave Heart 
motioned, McCubbin seconded; T. Zoffka abstained. The Library is still needing a rural board member. 
The Fire Station is in the drafting stages and will be 6000 sq ft and 16 ft high. The Ambulance dept 
committed $40k toward the project. It should be ready to let for bids in Jan.  
Vaverka presented Resolution 2024-09 for the AFR (Annual Finance Report) which is due annually. 
Raymond motioned, McCubbin seconded and the resolution was passed with all ayes. 
Parks reported the EMS county tax was passed and Garwin Ambulance hopes to hire a full-time 
employee sometime. Annual payroll hours were turned in for the crew. 
Zoffka reported on nuisances and the Clerk is to follow up on the older cases and send letters to the new. 
Clerk is to build a spreadsheet to keep track of what is happening with each particular address. 
Zoffka motioned, Brave Heart seconded to adjourn the meeting at 6:37pm. The next regular meeting will 
be Monday 1/6/25. 

By Michelle Vaverka, City Clerk 
 

  


